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BOATER SAFETY CLASS 

 
The U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary is having a boater safety class on July 1, 2023, from 
9:00a.m. to approximately 4:00p.m. The class is perfect for new boaters or anyone who 
wants to learn the fundamentals about operating a vessel safely. Anyone attending will need 
to bring a pen, snacks, lunch and drinks. The class is free, however, you will need to register 
for the event on the website below:  
 
Boater Safety Education (kalkomey.com) 
 
Walk-ins will not be accepted without prior registration for the course. 
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